
Monday, October 15, 2012 

Animal Control 

The City of Greater Sudbury 

 

Attention: Animal Control Registrar 

I am writing this letter as a follow up to a telephone call placed on Tuesday, October 9, 2011, when I 

informed Animal Control that a dog in my neighbourhood was at large and bit me.  

The dog left its property at 2212 Hulda St., Sudbury, ON and followed me as I was walking across the 

street. The medium-sized brown dog (a Shar-pie I believe) growled as it followed, circled behind me as I 

kept walking and then bit me on my right leg.  This is not the first time the dog has been at large—

growling and following me on Hulda St. This unprovoked dog bite incident took place on Monday, 

October 8, 2012 at 14:30.  

I informed the owner, George St. George, that his dog bit me and that my leg hurt. I inquired about the 

dog’s vaccinations and I was told the rabies vaccination was done recently. I continued my walk home to 

then have my leg looked at by my mother, a registered nurse, who took me to seek medical attention at 

Health Sciences North’s Emergency Department. 

As per my telephone call on October 9, 2012, I understand that an investigation was to be launched by 

Animal Control regarding this matter. Do I have a role in this investigation (i.e. will my wound be looked 

at/documented by an investigator)? I am also inquiring as to whether I will receive any feedback 

regarding this investigation and if I can receive a copy of documents pertaining to the investigation.  

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your time and assistance. 

 

Regards, 

 

Amelia Rauhanen 

2276 Dunbar St. 

Sudbury, ON P3E 5E3 

 


